
WCHA EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT 

May 8, 2017 Meeting 

1. The Committee approved the minutes of the April 20, 2017 meeting. 
 
2. The Committee discussed possible candidates to replace two vacancies on the WCHA Board of 

Directors 
 

3. An update was given on the proposed new by-laws 
 

4. The Committee reviewed and approved the 2017 WCHA budget 
 

5. The Committee approved a proposal to offer one-half price WCHA memberships for the month 
of June. 

 
6. The Committee approved allocated $5,000 in added money for color classes at the 2017 Big 
Money Halter Futurity. 
 
 


